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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
   What a gift to be able to celebrate Holy Week with your children! They were so
thoughtful and respectful throughout the events of the week, and showed their hearts
for others in so many ways. It was a blessing to participate in Stations of the Cross with
them, and build rosaries with them in the quiet of the afternoon. It was a lovely way to
center ourselves before heading out on Spring Break. 
     We have also had so much fun in the last two weeks hearing from more of our March
Madness Readers, and figuring out which books will advance on to the next round! When
we come back from Spring Break we will start voting for which book will reign supreme as
our champion!
     If you have been traveling over spring break, know of my prayers for a safe trip home,
and if you have stayed home, I hope you were able to find moments of peace and rest
during this holy season!

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and enjoy your weekend!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

Week 27

Reading Dioramas WA State Project!

Week of 
March 25th

If your child is in my Reading class,
and does not walk to another
teacher, this note is for you! Starting
April 15th, we will be building dioramas
of our favorite scene from The Tale of
Despereaux. Please take a look around
your house, and if you have any extra
shoe boxes, please send them in with
your student to use for their diorama.
They will need them by Monday, 4/15.

The time has come! Students will be
receiving the assignment criteria for
their end of the year Washington State
Project on Friday, 4/12! They have
already been hard at work making some
of the pieces that will be compiled in it,
but there are some pieces that they may
need your help with. All of those pieces will
be outlined in the assignment overview
that they will bring home this weekend
and requesting your signature on. Please
take a look with your student and do
not hesitate to reach out with any
questions or concerns!


